Robert Chesney

Ms. Graber -

I will be reviewing the available documents. Unfortunately Tacoma and our water ways have
suffered far to much do to industrial pollution over the years.

However, my first concern when checking my mail today was this. "Why am I receiving two
identical flyers, printed in full color on high quality paper, addressed to myself and 'occupant' from
the Department of Ecology?"

After speaking with my neighbors they also stated they had also received two flyers. Did all of
greater Tacoma receive two copies?

Doesn't this seem a little ironic? Coming from the Department of Ecology? Why not simply
mass-mail to 'occupant'? Saving half the cost in supplies and postage that tax payers will ultimately
pay for.

Respectfully -
Robert Chesney
- a concerned Tacoma resident



